
 

O-48-16 and CA-3-16 

 

Staff Report 

 

City Manager  

 

 

The purpose of these two pieces of legislation is to update the Annapolis Charter and City 

Code to remove obsolete references to a City Administrator and to replace said references 

with the title City Manager. 

 

Article V, Section 2 of the Charter sets forth the powers and duties of the Mayor.  

Currently, that section states that the Mayor “shall supervise the city administrator.”      

O-48-16 will delete the reference to “city administrator” and replace with “city manager.”  

 

In addition, although Article VI, Section 2B sets forth the qualifications and duties of the 

City Manager, the Code currently does not.  O-48-16 will update the Code to provide a 

necessary cross reference to the qualifications and duties of the City Manager, as set forth 

in the Charter, and in so doing, the reference to the “City Administrator” in Section 

2.12.030 will be deleted and replaced with the position title City Manager. 

 

 

 

Prepared by Jacqueline Lee, Legislative & Policy Analyst, Office of Law. 


